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F.A.O.: MedicNRG

Kibbutz Afikim

Re: “Rider” Apex Locator

Dear Sir/Madam,

Approximately two months ago I received the new apex locator that you have
developed for my and other endodontic dentists’ use, to be used riding on micro-
motor used to prepare canals using Nickel Titanium files. We have used this
device since receipt on a large number of procedures. Its operation is simple and
its accuracy is substantial. The device assisted the user, enabling the user to
persevere and check the working length the entire time of the procedure,
ensuring that the user is making an accurate preparation. Receipt of information
during the entire time of the procedure is important and is likely to lend success
to the treatment.

Therefore, I endorse the use of the device in every endodontic procedure.

Sincerely,

Professor Joshua Moshonov
Acting Chairman
Dept. of Endodontics
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